## Abacus Primary School News Newsletter 181 24th September 2015

Thank you to everyone that came to support this event to-day, and a huge Thank you to Zoe McCune for organising the event. We will let you know how much was raised next week.





We raised £308.56 last Friday for Jeans for Genes day.

Thank you to everyone that took part.

## Foundation Stage First day at School Photo

This will be in the Evening Echo on Tuesday 29th September 2015.

The school office will have copies to sell.



We are currently working on a new website which we will launch after October half term. We are hoping that this will be more user friendly for everyone.



Please can I ask you to respect our neigh-



bours when parking at drop off and pick up times.

## School Mgals

Next week, we will be on WEEK 1 of the summer menu